
Decatur,  Morgan  County
Announce  $98  Million
Settlement  with  3M,  Other
Defendants
“This morning has seen seismic changes in a number of long-
running disputes over chemical contamination claims in the
Tennessee Valley and the Tennessee River. The City of Decatur
and  Morgan  County  announced  today  they  have  reached  a
settlement  with  chemical  maker  3M  and  other  companies,”
reports Brian Lawson in News 19.

“The  Tennessee  Riverkeeper  group  which  sued  3M,  Decatur,
Morgan  County  and  other  corporations,  also  announced  a
settlement with 3M. Through these agreements, subject to final
approval, 3M will support activities to address PFAS that 3M
manufactured or disposed of, as well as to enhance the quality
of life for Decatur residents.”

Read the article.
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